
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
101 Avenue Surface and Utility Revitalization  

(Main Street Lac La Biche) 
Phase 1 – 103 Street to 105 Street 

 
Dear Property Owners/Residents: 
 
Lac La Biche County has been notified that next week, Elite Site Services and its subcontractors 
will be completing final surface paving tie-ins, landscaping work and deficiency repairs for 
Phase 1 of the Lac La Biche Main Street Revitalization Project.  A diagram of the overall project 
is attached. 
 
Timeline:  Monday, August 22 (Tentative) to Friday, September 9, 2022 
Scope of Work: Asphalt paving in private parking areas, boulevard landscaping. 
Hours of Work: 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday to Saturday 

9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Sundays and Statutory Holidays (as needed) 
 
Impact to Residents and Local Traffic: 

- Noise and presence of construction equipment/traffic. 
- Minor traffic disruptions including short term, intermittent access and lane closures.  
- Curbside collection will not be affected. Place containers in their normal location. 

 
Residents are asked to please respect all construction signage, fencing, and barricades. We ask 
that the public stay clear of this area. 
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we complete this important work. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please reach out to one of the following contacts: 
 
Contractor Contact:     Consultant Contact: 
Don Beaton Adam Boyko, C.E.T.,  
Elite Site Services    V3 Companies of Canada 
403-803-0610     780-913-4172 
 
County Contact: 
Ali Memon, P.Eng., Manager, Engineering Services 
Lac La Biche County 
780-623-6801 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


